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CHIJ ST. THERESA’S CONVENT 

 
QUESTIONS FROM SEC 4 & 5 PARENT INFORMATION NIGHT 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Here are the consolidated questions from the Parent Information Night that took place on 27 March 
2024. 
 

No. Question Answer 

1 When will 'O' Level results be released? 

 
The GCE 'O' level results are usually released in the 
second week of January. The actual date of the results 
release would be announced through the media nearer 
the date. 

 

2 
Can Normal Technical students apply for 
EAE? 

 
The Normal Technical students are eligible to take part in 
the Institute of Technical Education Early Admission 
Exercise (ITE EAE).  
This process will usually start around the end of May. 
Details will be updated by MOE on this website: 
https://www.moe.gov.sg/post-secondary/admissions/ite-
eae 

 

3 When will exam revision begin?  

 
Teachers will generally start revision by Term 3 after 
completing the teaching of the syllabus. If you need 
specific information regarding a subject, kindly contact 
your daughter's/ward's subject teacher. You can also 
encourage your daughter/ward to be proactive in starting 
revision on her own and seeking consultations with her 
subject teachers when in doubt.   

  
 
Thank you for attending the Parent Information Night. If you have any questions, do email the school at 
chijstcs@moe.edu.sg 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
Ms Joyce Tan 
Year Head, Secondary 4 and 5 
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